US Department of Transportation Policy Regarding Musical Instruments Onboard Commercial Aircraft
From: www.AccentOnMusic.com

Note: This is a copy of a January, 2003, letter sent to Thomas Lee, president of the American Federati
Musicians from Thomas Blank, Assistant Administrator for Security Regulation and Policy, in regards tc
cal instruments as carry-on baggage. If you plan to carry your guitar onboard, we suggest you carry a
this letter with you when you fly.
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Liaieed Seare: Cepartment of Traniporidisn anis bermitith Sistee 5
THANEPONIATION AFCURITY ADMINKISTRATION Warhimgnr (1S worpr
Mr. Thomas Les MN 1 7 20om

Prasidenl

Amarcan Fedaration of Musicians
1501 Broadway Street, Suite 600
Mew York, NY 10036-5501

Dear Mr Laa:

As a foliow-up to our earier meating with Mr. Ha! Ponder of the Amaerican
Federation of Musicians, following are the Transportation Secunty
Administration’s (TS5A) revised palicy and procadures regarding the scrooning
and camege of musical instruments through secunty acreening checkpourts at
our nation's airports and transport of musical instruments aboard aircraft

o On Dacambar 20, 2002, TSA instructed aircraft operators that effective
immadiately, they are to allow musical instruments as camy-on bagpeage in
addition to the limit of ona bag and one parsonal lem per peraon a8
cammy-on baggage on an alrcraft

a Additionally, these revised procedures wede communicated to our TSA
screeners at the passanger soreening checkpoints throughoul the country,
Should your membérship axpanance problsms at the sacurity scraaning
ghackpoints, please advise them fo request to speak o & screening
supervisor for resclution

If | can provide further assistance. please lesi free 1o give me a call

Thomas R. Biank
Assistant Administrator for Security
Ragulation and Policy

oc:
Mr. Hal Ponder

American Federation of Musicians
1741 K Street, Suite 500
Washingion, DC 20038



